
3. INTRODUCTION OF STAFF

It will be recalled that at its June meeting the Committee endorsed the Chairman’s suggestion
that arrangements be made from time to time for staff members, who in the normal course of
their duties have little or no contact with elected members, to brief the Committee on their
role and responsibilities.

This month a member of the Water Services staff will speak to the Committee.


